Louie Azzolini

From: Peter [peter@canadianzinc.com]
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2001 9:05 AM
To: Louie Azzolini {(E-mail)

“Subject: EA Reporis
Louie;

Just to keep you apprised, 15 copies of each of the EA reports left here by
Fedex on Friday the 26th & should be arriving at your door today.

Individual copies of each of the EA's were supposed to go out to the Nahanni
Butte Dene Band, Lidlii Kue First Nation, Acho Dene Koe First Nation and Deh
Cho First Nations on Friday as well but missed being picked up and will go

out today the 29th. "
Regards,

Peter
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